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2007/8 Diary on back page

DISCLAIMER AND WARNING "Wireless Review", the official newsletter of the Historical
Wireless Society of South East Queensland Inc. often contains *articles regarding mains-operated
valve radios and associated equipment. Wording of *articles and opinions expressed herein are those
of the *article authors/contributors and correspondents and do not necessarily reflect the views or
policies of this Society, the Society's Committee, Society members or its publishers. Whilst the
publishers take due care and diligence in the preparation of this newsletter they take no responsibility
or liability for any mistakes, misprints, omissions, nor guarantee the truth and accuracy of any
*article. Persons acting on any opinion, advice, fact or advertisement, published in this issue do so at
their own risk. The Society, Society Committee, Society members or itz publishers bear no
responsibility or liability for any logs or injury suffered by any person who reliez wholly or in part
upon advice or fact in any *article, of any nature, contained therein. *Articles must be submitted with
author's name and address which can be withheld from publication on request. To operate such
appliances requires high voltages at lethal levels and as a consequence can constitute a serious risk
which could conceivably result in electrocution. Any modifications, alterations and/or servicing of
electronic equipment should only be attempted by qualified persons. In addition an isolation
tranzformer should be used at all times when working on AC/DC appliances as the chassiz of such
equipment is often connected to one side of the mains power supply.
Yarticle/s incorparate - articleds, circuit/s, advice, fact/s, advertisement/s
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Website Report

| have nearly finished updating the website.

Take a look at http:/www.hws.org.auf . You will find information of meetings, a
bit of radio history, tech tips plus there is now a 'photo gallery' page with lots of
photos of club events and competitions.

There is also a full list of books, magazines, DVD's, Videos and CD's available
from our library.

| am still looking for more photos of our 10th anniversary, the HRSA's 25th
anniversary; also any good original radio photos plus any other club events
you may have captured.




EDITORIAL

Honorary Life Membership is reserved as an honour to be bestowed upon an individual for
outstanding contribution to a society, club or institution. It is not an automatic right but is
granted on the basis of exceptional service. The recipient is deemed to have had significant
influence on that society, club or institution.

It seems fitting that, in this, the tenth year of The Historical Wireless Society of SEQ, the
committee has extended this honour to Ray Slater who has now become the first Honorary
Life Member. The citation, as presented by President Peter Hadgraft, on Page 8, lists the
contributions Ray has made to the club. Congratulations, Ray!

Letters to the Editor:- These give food for thought—a positive enhancement to the
magazine and club. No doubt, contributions would be greatly appreciated by the ED and
Readers no matter how controversial topical or trivial. Suggestions/comments would be
appreciated.

The September Magazine was meant to have more colour, but, once again, printer
problems. We hope the problem doesn’t present itself this production.

Lurline Slater

C}@fgy You all have
a vay f%ﬁ@i}%ﬁﬂ%’ saason!



President’s Report

It is now obvious that the club is unlikely to increase its membership above 150 members for
the immediate future. There is little possibility we will soon find a permanent home with the
limited funds we have. Many clubs have found headquarters, but at a price that requires they
have fund-raising events, with the constant strain finding willing workers, paying ideas and
venues. The club should be a place for social interaction and a chance to pick up that elusive
bargain, rather than a Clayton’s workplace.

We have a number of club items, scattered among committee members, such as the library,
whiteboard, PA amplifier, appliance tester and computers. Committee members have been
trying to reduce this clobber to a core minimum. Among these items are radio pieces which
the club has retained against the day we could permanently display them. At the most recent
committee meeting it was decided by a slim majority these should be disposed of through
club auctions, at an appropriate price that reflects their value,

I look forward to seeing you at the Christmas party, Saturday 1 December, which will be the
usual great celebration. May I wish all the best to you and yours, and look after yourselves
as we again approach Christmas and a new year.

Peter Hadgraft

Welcome to Gordon Wiseman, the club’s recently appointed secretary. There will be no
report from Gordon this issue allowing him time to adjust to his new position..




Auctioneer’s Report
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> Wynnum North Sate School Auction

The Wynnum North State School Auction, held on the 23 September, was a great success with
some 34 club items and 86 member’s items submitted. A good range of Bakelite’ (approx 12
mantles and 3 floor models) and plastic radios were submitted. An AW A fully restored Bakelite
525 secured $100. A Hotpoint Bandmaster achieved $95 and a Tasman Roller Dial managed
$102. Its interesting to know the “average’” members items sale price was $22.62.

Landsborough State School Auction

The Landsborough Auction on the 28" October I was bit light on with 107 members items and 7
club items however a great day was hed by all. The highest item reached $110 for an STC Bake-
lite and Marconi RF generator secured 2° highest price of the day at $100. The average mem-
bers sale item achieved $16.34

XMAS Quality- AUCTION Saturday 1st December

The Xmas AUCTION at The Moreton Bay Trailer Boat Club, 34 Fairlead Cres, Manly will be
our last for the vear. I ask vou to dig deep to make it a success. . Book-in time 8.30am for an
approximate 10.00am start. As a “Quality Auction’ please bring along what is considered com-
plete radios, no broken cabinets, no computer parts. It’s envisaged around 60-80 items will be
submitted, which should take around an hour to an hour and a half. T won’t be able to make the
Xmas dinner so Ray Slater has kindly offered to conduct the auction in my absence. Many
thanks to all those who have made our auctions successtul throughout the year, my helpers and
all those who brought items and those of you that have bought them. All the best for Xmas and
look forward to seeing you at out first auction in the New Year which will be January the 20™ |
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4 Station Ave, Darra
UBD Map 198 A,14

CHRISTMAS DINNER

Dimner will be held in the pleasant surroundings of the Moreton Bay Trailer Boat Club, 34
Fairlead Cres, Manly, on SATURDAY 1st December 2007. U.B.D. Ref map 163—P.3. As
usual a quality auction (book-in from 8.30 start about 9.45) will be held prior to lunch.
Dinner commences around 12 noon. We must be out of there by 2:30. Cost this year for
Financial Members is $21.50 each (subsidised by Society $10) and unfinancial mem-
bers/guests/friends is $32 each. All welcome. Meal consists of sit down buffet—hot/cold

main course, fruit platters, sweets selection, and tea’coffee. If you wish to reserve a place
please 'phone Ray Slater 32075294 or send money to 35 Cherry Street Wellington Point.
4160. Unfortunately because some people say they will come and pay on the day and don't
come, PAYMENT IS TO BE ARRANGED BEFORE DEADLINE which is Monday 26th
November. We have to pay caterers for numbers we have on this date. A meal ticket will be
1ssued. No payvment, no meal. Please return enclosed slip advising yvour attendance.























































